
From: Earley, Jimmy <Jimmy.Earley@dss.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/25/2016 9:58:44 AM
Subject: Monthly CFS Project Update

Holly,
 
Hope you are doing well.
 
I don’t think we have any additional  monthly project updates scheduled with the Governor.  Do we want to continue 
these?   If so, start back near the end of June?
 
Let me know if you want me to coordinate with Nicole to get these back on the schedule.
 
Thanks,
 
Jimmy
 
 
Jimmy Earley
Project Chief
CFS Project Team
SC DSS Child Support Enforcement
803.734.7933
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